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TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS, DONORS AND SUPPORTERS 
2021 - WHAT A YEAR TO REMEMBER!  

A NEW BOAT - THE QUEEN’S AWARD - OMICRON? 
MASSIVE THANKS FOR ALL YOUR HELP 

WISHING YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 

STAY SAFE - STAY WELL! 
WE NEED YOU ALL AGAIN NEXT YEAR! 

Dirk Aldous  Chairman/Skipper
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M.V.FREEDOM 
ACCESS TO THE SEA FOR THOSE LIVING WITH DISABILITY
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